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To: Public Testimony
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To whom it may concern,

As a resident of Kansas City, employee in the central business district, bicyclist, and
pedestrian I want to show my support for this ordinance to preserve and expand tree coverage
in our community. Not only is it vital to combatting the effects of climate change but it helps
improve the aesthetic and walkability of our neighborhoods.

-Colby Soden
200 Main St #215
64105
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